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I support HB3214. Circus animal practices are cruelty in every sense of the word. 

From the purchasing/stealing of threatened species, to physical abuse and mental 

torture, circuses should not be normalizing cruelty for "entertainment." 

Please consider the souls affected by animal circus acts. 


